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“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS… 

SEE YOU AT THE FAIR! 
 

Please join us for an exciting afternoon of worship 

with our Truth Singers at the Clinton Co. Fair in 

DeWitt on Thursday, July 16, at 3:00 p.m. in the 

community tent.  This is the 4th year our Truth 

Singers have been asked to sing at the fair, and we 

invite you to come and sing along with us.   

 

Our Truth Singers have also been asked to sing at 

DeWitt’s Praise in the Park (Lincoln Park) on 

Sunday, Sept. 20, from 1:00-1:30.  This is another 

wonderful opportunity to worship along with our 

special needs adults.   

 

We are busy planning the fall schedule. Truth 

Singers will resume Sept. 3 with an ice-cream kick-

off celebrating summer birthdays.   We are also 

planning the first annual Truth Singers “Treats and 

Trunks” event for October 29 in which we are 

teaming up with Thrivent to involve the community, 

local churches, and ministry partners in this 

outreach.  The Truth Singers Sunday School Class 

continues to meet throughout the summer.  Be sure 

to check out the schedule on our website.    

 

Thank you for praying for this growing part of our 

ministry as we minister to the special needs and their 

staff and families.        

 

Prayer and Praises: 

 

We have many needs and concerns at this time.  

We would appreciate your prayers! We trust in 

God’s sovereignty and know He is faithful to 

provide. 
 

 

Our Current Needs: 

 

*Quarterly 2 Ministry Taxes Due ($2,000) 

 

*New laptop for ministry as ours quit running 

 

*House repairs/both doors broken-need replaced 

 

*Repairs (brakes) on two vehicles      

 

*Please pray that God will raise up new ministry 

partners to support us on a monthly basis.  We 

need to raise $1,000 more per month in pledged 

support to meet our personal and ministry needs.   

 

PRAISE for upcoming singing opportunities. 

 

PRAISE/PRAY for Josye and Maddie and their 

youth group as they go to Oklahoma on a 

missions trip serving at Voice of the Martyrs 

Headquarters and doing VBS work.  Annette will 

also be serving at Voice of the Martyrs with other 

women from our church July 5-10. 

 

 

 

Scott and the Truth Singers at our  

Spring Concert in April 

 

Please pray for 

these FCA 

graduates as 

they head off to 

college in the 

fall. Pray for 

them to 

connect with 

other believers 

and to grow in 

their walk with 

Jesus Christ.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Marriages, To Students through FCA 

 

3002 160th St. Charlotte, IA 52731 / www.scottkministries.com / scott@scottkministries.com   

563-677-2060 or 563-321-0767 
 

 

IN THE STUDIO… 

 

I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you 

some of the songs that I’ve been writing and a little 

of what they are about.  As of the end of June, I 

have eight new songs written.  I hope to add three 

more to complete the cd.  Two of the songs, 

“Misses-N-Disses” and “Sinner & Saint,” have the 

similar topic of sin recognition and the need of Jesus 

as Savior.  The song “Like Today” is a simple little 

tune that looks at the need for solitude and peace as 

a break from the busy-ness of life and “Fair Shake” 

is a song to remind myself not to complain as God is 

always good and that I really don’t deserve any of 

His goodness. “Ducks In A Row” takes a look at 

trusting and obeying God and “Any Road” 

examines the topic of the wide path to destruction 

and the narrow path leading to life.  “Vi’s Song” is a 

song about nearing the end of life and holding fast to 

Jesus to reach that glorious reward of eternity in 

heaven in His presence.  The song “Old Black 

Horse” is dedicated to the memory of my father 

who passed away in April of 2013. 

 

Thank you so much for praying as I continue to 

write and record the songs for this new album.  May 

God be glorified.   ---scott 
 

 

 

   

 

Upcoming Ministry Opportunities: 
 

We will be singing and sharing about our ministry at 

the Miles Presbyterian Church on July 26 and 

DeWitt E. Free Church on August 9.  We are also 

leading a hymn sing at Cornerstone Baptist Church 

in August along with other singing events in July.   

 

Thanks for praying as we prepare for these services. 

Our family all together again 

at Josye’s graduation party! 

Our dear 

friend 

Helma went 

home to be 

with her 

Lord.  Please 

pray for all 

those we 

have the 

privilege to 

minister to 

in the 

nursing 

homes.    

Scott was invited to sing at the ILASFAA 

Conference in Peoria in April. 

Reminder that if you are a Thrivent member, you can 

designate your Choice Dollars to Scott Kaczinski Music 

Ministries as another way to help support us.  We have 

been very blessed by these gifts.  


